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On Friday 9/12/2014 several students reported that they were victims of 
harassment by an unknown person using a Twitter account.  The Twitter account 
has since been taken down, but it appears that another account has been opened 
and further harassment has occurred.  Texas Lutheran University will not tolerate 
this type of harassment.  T.L.U.P.D. is working with Twitter to Identify the 
individuals involved.  Section 42.07 of the Texas Penal code covers Harassment 
which is a Class B Misdemeanor.  Person(s) convicted under this offense could 
face a fine of $ 2000.00 and jail time not to exceed 180 days.  Anyone that has 
information about this incident should contact Texas Lutheran University Police 
Department at 830-372-8000.  A cash reward will be paid for information leading 
to the arrest and conviction of this crime. 


